PHARMACY ADVOCACY:

HELPING SHAPE THE FUTURE
OF THE PROFESSION

Join the Ohio Pharmacists Association and Northeast Ohio Medical University

for a special program to discuss pharmacy advocacy and legislation at the state

and federal levels.

FEATURED SPEAKERS:

Sara Dugan, R.Ph., Pharm.D.
Northeast Ohio Medical University
Associate Professor of Pharmacy Practice
Associate Professor of Psychiatry

Who: Free and open to Ohio pharmacists and student pharmacists
When: April 22 | 5 p.m. | Where: Meshel Hall
Northeast Ohio Medical University | 4209 St. Rt. 44 | Rootstown, Ohio 44242

Learning Objectives:
 |dentify state and federal pharmacy advocacy efforts
» Describe the changes to practice proposed in House of Representatives Federal Bill 4190

and State Senate Bill 240
« Compare how collaborative practice and provider status bills differ

The Akron Area Society of Health-System Pharmacists is approved by the Ohio State Board
of Pharmacy as a provider of continuing pharmacy education for Ohio. This activity provides
1 hour (0.1 CEU) of continuing pharmacy education credit valid in the State of Ohio.

RSVP at http://goo.gl/opCKkE6, contact Donna Boggs
at dboggs@neomed.edu, or scan




